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STATE OF
COLORADO Sellers - DNR, Suzanne <suzanne.sellers@state.co.us>

Re: December 2015 GC minutes

1 message

Sellers - DNR, Suzanne <suzanne.sellers@state.co.us> Tue, Dec 8, 2015 at 11:00 AM
To: Chad Smith <smithc@headwaterscorp.com>

Hi Chad,
Can you make the following change to the GC minutes:

"Sellers said she is not ready to recommend approval for buying land."

"Sellers said the CWCB leadership and the Colorado team has not had a chance to talk about whether now is
the decision point on which to buy land and we need time to process and discuss that."

Thanks,

Suzanne M. Sellers, P.E.
Program Manager

COLORADO
Colorado Water
, Conservation Board

Department of Natural Resources

O 303-866-3441 x3233| F 303-866-4474

1313 Sherman St., Rm. 718, Denver, CO 80203
suzanne.sellers@state.co.us | cwcb.state.co.us

On Mon, Dec 7, 2015 at 10:16 AM, Chad Smith <smithc@headwaterscorp.com> wrote:

Governance Committee (GC):

Draft minutes from last week’s GC meeting in Denver are now posted for your review and comment here:

https://www.platteriverprogram.org/sites/Intranet/gc/UpcomingMeetingD ocuments/Forms/Allltems.aspx

We also posted all final GC minutes from 2015 (December 2015 minutes won’t be finalized until the March
2016 GC meeting) on the public portion of the web site, as well as the final FY16 PRRIP budget and work
plan.

Let us know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Chad Smith
Headwaters Corporation

Director of Natural Resources Decision Support
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=1f32567cab&view=pt&search=sent&th=15182c03391cb2cd&sim|=15182c03391cb2cd
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